From: Peggy Jones [mailto:pjones@dioms.org]
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2013 12:24 PM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Ruth,

In response to your e-mail of March 1, I have authorized, under certain conditions, the use of the liturgy. At this particular time, I will be the contact person for the review of the liturgy in anticipation of General Convention 2015. Lastly, my Diocesan Council (convention) address in which I announced my willingness to authorize the liturgy in the context of my call for the election of my successor can be found at our diocesan website. www.dioms.org My words on this matter come at the very end f the address.

Thanks for your hard work.

Sincerely, +Duncan M. Gray III

The Right Reverend Duncan M. Gray, III Diocese of Mississippi P.O. Box 23107 Jackson, MS 39225-3107 Phone: 601-948-5954

Fax: 601-354-3401 pjones@dioms.org